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Hello everyone, 

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 children have shown great resilience this week working hard on 

their SATs – I am proud of them all! A trip to the cinema provided a well 

deserved treat..   

Summer Fair  

Thank you for your donations of cuddly toys – we received so many! 

Friday 24th May: bring in a bottle  

Friday 7th June: bring in cakes  

Thank you in advance for your support.  

PE Kits 

Please can I remind you that PE kits consist of: 

-blue shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings 

-white t-shirt or polo shirt 

-trainers 

We have a number of children increasingly wearing any type of leisure 

wear. Thank you for supporting us with this request. 

Year 6 Kingswood meeting 

Final reminder, Year 6 parents who have children going on the trip to 

Kingswood: there is a meeting on Friday 24th May 1:45pm – just before 

Stay and Learn/Sports Day. 

Coram Beanstalk Reader 

We are pleased to have a Coram Beanstalk reading volunteer working 

with us one afternoon a week. She will be working with a group of 

children to share a love of reading.  

Have a lovely weekend and I will hopefully, see you at our Stay and 

Learn sessions next week.  

J L Clovis 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week 

  Year 3 98% 

Reception 93% Year 4 96% 

Year 1 94% Year 5 94% 

Year 2 99% Year 6 100% 

  Average 97% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  

 

 



email: admin@stocktonwood.liverpool.sch.uk 
website: https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/ 

 

 

Important dates:  

Friday 24th May  
Monday 3rd June 
Saturday 8th June 
Monday 10th June 
19-21st June 
Friday 19th July  
Monday 22nd July 
 
Dates for September 
Monday 2nd 
September 
Tuesday 3rd 
September  
Friday 27th 
September 

Break up for half term 
Return to school 
Summer Fair 
Inset Day – school is closed 
Year 6 Kingswood Trip 
Break up for summer  
Inset Day – school is closed 
 
 
Inset Day  
 
Children return to school 
 
Inset Day – school is closed 
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